
As person of faith, the opportunity to serve and support others in the community is very 
important. Giving to charities or volunteering is what is at the heart of any faith community 
and having the DGR status has helped to encourage and motivate myself and my family to 
be generous knowing that as an Australian citizen the government and our values are 
aligned. SRE is important to all faith communities. SRE in our schools not only serves 
students of faith families but also the wider school community as it places importance on 
wellbeing, identity, belonging, respect and care for others. I am very concerned that 
removing the DGR status from SRE in government schools will have a negative impact on 
the resourcing of SRE and the ability to provide this service to our school communities. 
Please reconsider as this decision will have an impact on many of our children's spiritual and 
emotional wellbeing. 


